
From: Marah Trivers [mailto:mtrivers@fortfrances.ca]  
Sent: Friday, March 9, 2018 5:10 PM 
To: Vince Mazzone <Vince.Mazzone@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Joerg Ruppenstein <jruppenstein@fortfrances.ca> 
Subject: Rate Order EB-2017-0041 
 
Good afternoon Vince 
 
Fort Frances Power Corporation has reviewed the decision and draft Rate Order EB-2017-0041 for 
accuracy and completeness.  Fort Frances Power Corporation is in agreement with the Draft Rate Order 
emailed on February 27, 2017 and have no additional comments. 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Marah Trivers 
Finance and Regulatory Officer 
Fort Frances Power Corporation 
(807) 274-9291 ext. 1242 
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